
From: Ben Benson <bensoben@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 9:59 AM 
To: Staff, CAO (PUC) <consumer.puc@state.mn.us> 
Subject: Island Lake Concerned Leaseholders; MN Power Lease Sale Proposal 
Dear Katie Sieben, Chairperson for Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
 
Please accept and read my letter of great concern for the above subject and would appriciate your reply and 
proposed action.   
 
Thank you.. 
C.A. (Ben) benson 
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